
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/22/2015 1:22:55 PM
Subject: RE: Ethics

We’re happy to meet.
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
 
From: Veldran, Katherine 

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 12:21 PM

To: Patel, Swati; Godfrey, Rob

Subject: RE: Ethics
 
This is great!!
Can we meet tomorrow at 2:00pm or after 4:00pm? I will have spoken to Chairman Martin by then.
KV
 
From: Patel, Swati 

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 11:55 AM

To: Godfrey, Rob; Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Ethics
 
AARP called me today to let me know they plan to run a quarter page ad in the Greenville News to thank Larry Martin 
for his leadership in the Senate on ethics reform.  AARP, League of Women Voters and Coastal Conservation will join 
in the thank you ad.  AARP wants to know if the Gov would also like to be part of the thank you to Martin.
 
Also, can we talk today or tomorrow on PR regarding ethics reform, i.e. getting the Senate re-motivated on this issue.
 
 
Swati S. Patel
Chief of Staff
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
DD 803.734.5095
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